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Friday 22nd January 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
RE: Communication update 

  
As week three of home learning comes to an end, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continued efforts with home learning.  Pupil engagement has been amazing. We 
appreciate that the balance of working from home and supporting your children is not always easy 
and we want to make the process as easy as possible so it allows your child to work 
independently.   
  
Over the past week, we have been listening to feedback from staff, parents and pupils and as a 
result have refined our communication channels. We want to keep you as up to date as possible 
with your child’s engagement/effort and progress; however, we also need to balance this with the 
amount of times we contact you. Taking this into consideration, we will move to the following: 

       All communication to parents/carers will be via a weekly telephone call with a 
designated communication lead attached to your child.  They will become familiar with your 
child/children and circumstances. 
       Positive teacher calls will continue throughout the week. 
       Certificates will continue to be emailed out weekly. 
       Teachers will continue to communicate with pupils through google classroom on a 
lesson-by-lesson basis. 

The calls are aimed to support and update you on any excellent work produced. They will also 
update you on any missed lessons/morning meetings.  Please use the calls as an opportunity to 
troubleshoot any problems that have arisen. We still encourage you to use the home learning email 
homelearning@cidari.co.uk or contact the academy. 

Finally, like you, we still have no details about our return to school and we await the findings on 
the consultation for awarding GCSE grades.  Rest assured, as soon as we have further information 
we will update you.  

Yours sincerely 

G Warnock  

Mr G Warnock 
Headteacher 


